
Mark Ashness 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: 

Thomas Boyce <thomas.boyce@chathamnc.org> 

Thursday, March 5, 2020 3:38 PM 

Mark Ashness 

Chris Murray; Kimberly Tyson 

RE: [Ext} FW: Conservancy at Jordan lake Revised First Plat Revised 

The new layout appears to be adequate. 

Thomas J. Boyce LSS, REHS 

Chatham County Environmental Health 

From: Mark Ashness [mailto:mark@CEGROUPINC.COM) 

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 2:23 PM 

To: Thomas Boyce <thomas.boyce@chathamnc.org> 

Cc: Chris Murray <chris@piedmontsoil.com>; Kimberly Tyson <kimberly.tyson@chathamnc.org> 

Subject: [Ext) FW: Conservancy at Jordan Lake Revised First Plat Revised 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Chatham county network. Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content Is safe. When In doubt, please call the sender (do not use the number listed on the email In question). 

Thomas: You have recently reviewed the above project for on-site septic. 

Originally we planned to have County potable water. We have revised the plan to utilize individual wells instead. As a result we now have 45 lots versus 47 previously. 

No changes to the septic fields we dropped (2) lots to insure adequate separation from well and septic. If you can review and confirm the plan layout. 

thx 

Mark Ashness 

P.E, LEED AP 

CE GROUP 
301 Glenwood Avenue, Suite 220 

Raleigh, NC 27603 

Phone: (919) 367-8790 

Cell: (919) 606-7704 

From: Kimberly Tyson <kimberly.tyson@chathamnc.org> 

Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 1:33 PM 

To: Mark Ashness <mark@CEGROUPINC.COM> 

Cc: Kimberly Tyson <kimberly.tyson@chathamnc.org> 

Subject: Conservancy at Jordan Lake Revised First Plat 


